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FUND RAISING BY BOOSTER ORGANIZATIONS 
 
 

The Gore Board of Education recognizes the importance of booster organizations in fostering the 
community school relationship. 
  
The district also recognizes that from time to time these organizations hold fund raising events. All 
funds raised during these events shall remain the property of the booster organization. If the 
organization donates funds or property to the district, such funds or property will-lose its organization 
identity. For planning purposes, the organization will advise the superintendent at the beginning of the 
school year of its intention to conduct a fund raising activity subject to board approval. 
  
In the event a booster organization fails to form and elect officers for anyone year, any funds in that 
booster account shall become transferred to that student organization's activity account or the athletic 
account.  
 
 
REFERENCE: 70 O.S. §5-129  
CROSS-REFERENCE: Policy CFB, Activity Funds 


